April 20, 2015

Mr. Steven G. Moravek
112 Forest Lane
Summerville, South Carolina 29483 ~

RE: 1-26 Tree Clearing Project

Dear Mr. Moravek:

Thank you for your email to Governor Haley concerning the I-26 tree clearing project
that is underway. The Governor’s office forwarded your concern about how the project is being
handled to the South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) for a response.

SCDOT considers corruption and fraud a very serious matter. In order to proceed with a
project review more detailed information would be needed. Please feel free to contact my Chief
Engineer for Operations Leland Colvin at 803-737-5028, regarding your specific concerns so we
can research this matter fully.

If I can be of assistance, do not hesitate to contact me at 803-737-7900. Thank you for
your interest in South Carolina’s Transportation System.
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